
What a fantastic week for sport at Parish! 

Years 3/4 cricket team won the Craven Area finals 

and will now compete in the North Yorkshire finals in 

York next week. Good luck to them. 

Years 5/6 cricket team just missed out in their 

Craven area semi-final, but played brilliantly and 

should be very proud of themselves. 

In recognition of the quality of Parish School’s PE 

provision and our commitment to the development of 

competition across the school and into the 

community we have been awarded the School 

Games Mark Gold Award.   
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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Annie & Jamal 

Teeswater:  Jack & Isaac 

Dalesbred:  Mueez 

Dorset Downs:  Ewan 

 

Oxford:     Jacob & Lola 

Cheviot:     Daisie & Amelia 

Herdwick:      Lexii-Loui & Lila 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

 

 



SUNGLASSES 

For safety reasons, and to prevent loss and damage, please could we ask 

that children don’t bring sunglasses into school, unless they are needed 

for medical reasons. 

A  named hat with a brim should shade their eyes sufficiently. 

EYE CHECKS 
Routine sight checks are no longer carried out within schools by the local health trust. However, free NHS sight 
tests are available at opticians for all under 16s, and we would encourage you to ensure that your child’s eyesight 
is tested regularly. 

 
An eye test will be able to tell you: 

 

• How well your child can see 

• How healthy their eyes are 

• If there are any problems with your child’s vision 

 

Children often don’t complain about their sight, but they may 
show signs of not being able to see clearly, such as: 

 

• Sitting close to the TV 

• Holding objects very close to their face 

• Blinking a lot 

• Rubbing their eyes 

 

Testing your child’s eyes means any problems can be spotted early on – not being able to see can make a busy 
classroom even more confusing. 



Around school this week 
Dorset Downs have been learning about 
baptism. They held a debate about which is 
better for Christians - a christening as a baby 
or a believer baptism when someone is older. 
The children listened to each other’s opinions 
before making up their own mind. 

Two of our Teeswater 
pupils have found a 
shady spot to read 
their books in. Does 
your child have a 
favourite place to 
read? Perhaps they 
could tell their 
teacher about it. 

KS1 enjoyed a visit from out 

PCSOs and they learnt all 

about what the Police do 

and even got to sit in the 

police van. 

Reception and KS1 have 

been practising their Tennis 

skills 


